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Term 3 Week 7
We would like to remind everyone that Bland Sports
will be taking place at Quandialla Public School on
Friday, September 8th, 2023. Permission slips were
distributed last week; kindly return them to the
school at your earliest convenience. If you require
assistance with transporting your child to and from
the carnival, please reach out to the school.
Students should be dressed in their complete
school uniforms, and sports shirts will be sent home
before the event.
We've been incredibly fortunate to have Aunty Julie
with us over the past few weeks, guiding and
supervising the artistic creations our children have
been crafting for the upcoming Grenfell Naidoc
Celebrations scheduled for the end of this term. The
children eagerly anticipate each weekly session as
they contribute to these artworks, which will soon
grace Taylor Park as part of the festivities.
Meanwhile, the 3-6 class engaged in the creation
of vivid imagery poetry during the week, and I must
say, they all demonstrated remarkable skill in this
endeavor. Our heartfelt thanks go to Tania for
curating and displaying these poetic works at the
Hotel. Next time you're there, be sure to keep an eye
out for them.
Please keep in mind parent’s responsibilities in
terms of attendance. Let the school know as soon
as possible if your child is going to be/or has been
absent from school. We are trying to achieve all
students at school 90% of the time or more!
Working together, we can achieve this target.

School Captain’s Report

Important Dates 
Touch Football Gala Day - 7th
September
Bland Sports - Friday, 8th September 
Healthy Harold Visit - Monday, 18th
September 
Weddin Naidoc Celebrations - Friday,
22nd September

The whole school has had a lot of fun creating
obstacle courses this week as part of physical
heath and education.  Obstacle courses provide
them with both fun and numerous developmental
benefits. These courses promote physical
development, fine and gross motor skills, problem-
solving, and self-confidence. They encourage
teamwork and social interaction as children
collaborate in their creation and enjoy racing
through them. Designing and navigating these DIY
courses fosters creativity, spatial awareness, and
critical thinking. By allowing kids to engage in this
form of imaginative play, parents and caregivers
can help them develop both physically and
mentally while having a blast.

Today we have been practicing for
 Bland Sports and it is very enjoyable. 

What we practiced included, high jump, 
long jump, shotput, discus & running. 

This week we have also been doing parkour
courses as a proprioceptor activity.

Over the past few weeks K-6 have been doing
paintings in groups K/1/2 and 3-6. You will be able

to see the paintings at the park for Naidoc Day. 
This week K-6 wrote some poems and created
finger puppets based around the topic of their

poem. 
Don’t forget to have a look at our school

 work on display at the Grenfell Show
 tonight and tomorrow.
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